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I urge my legislators to pass LD 958. This bill restores justice and respects Wabanaki 
Nations' sovereignty over their own lands, a protection already afforded to almost all 
other federally recognized tribes. In fact, taking tribal land without consultation is 
against federal policy. Nothing but harm occurs with the seizure of Wabanki and 
native lands through eminent domain, it is unfair and unjust and I urge my legislators 
to be on the right side of history in the passage of this bill.


